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Scoping Meeting for the Potential North Portal for the 
Westside Purple Line Rodeo Station 

 
Beverly Hills, CA (September 10, 2019) – Please join the City of Beverly Hills at a September 19, 
2019 Scoping Meeting to provide public comment on the environmental review process for the 
Westside Purple Line Rodeo Station North Portal. The proposed project is a second entrance/exit for 
the Wilshire/Rodeo Station on the north side of Wilshire Boulevard.  

Background:  
The City of Beverly Hills (City) and Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority (Metro) 
are evaluating a secondary north portal (North Portal) for the Wilshire/Rodeo Station on Metro’s 
Westside Purple Line Extension. The City will identify a station location for the North Portal station 
entrance/exit through the preparation of an Environmental Impact Report (EIR) pursuant to the 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). The process will involve evaluation and screening of 
alternatives, as well as intensive community engagement and public outreach efforts. 
 
The proposed secondary North Portal entrance for the Wilshire/Rodeo Station would provide direct 
access to dense commercial activity centers located north of Wilshire Boulevard. Three potential 
North Portal station entrances/exits will be presented:  the west side of Beverly Drive north of 
Wilshire Boulevard, the west side of Cañon Drive north of Wilshire Boulevard, and the construction 
staging yard on the corner of Cañon Drive and Wilshire Boulevard. 
 
Metro’s Wilshire/Rodeo Station will be located under Wilshire Boulevard, with the main entrance on 
the southwest corner of Wilshire Boulevard and Reeves Drive. The underground station is part of the 
Purple Line Extension Section 2 that will extend Metro’s subway to downtown Beverly Hills and 
Century City. Section 2 is under construction and anticipated to be completed by 2025. 
 
Scoping Meeting Information:  
 
What:  Public Scoping Meeting 
 

When:  September 19, 2019; 6 – 8 PM 

Open House:   6 PM 

Presentation:  6:30 PM 

Close:    8 PM 

 

Where:  Beverly Hills City Hall, Municipal Gallery 

 

How to Comment:  

Comments may be received during the scoping period from September 5, 2019 through October 
7, 2019. 

mailto:ksterling@beverlyhills.org


Comments can be submitted during the scoping period in the following ways. 

By email: NorthPortal@beverlyhills.org 

By mail: 
City of Beverly Hills – Transportation Planning 
Attn: Jessie Holzer 
455 North Rexford Drive 
Beverly Hills, CA 90210 

For questions or if you need special assistance to attend the meeting, please contact the 
Transportation Planning Division at (310) 285-1128 or transportation@beverlyhills.org. 
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